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Let every light shine 

Harvest Festival 

Thank you to all those parents that attend the Harvest Festival on 
Wednesday 12th October it was a lovely service and the children 
all did a wonderful job of preforming the readings, poems, drama 
and songs. Thank you for all your generous donations, these will be 
given to the Watton food bank.  

 

 

Star of the 
week: 
Wrens: 
Daisy for being so kind 
and helpful to others. 
Owls: 
Rose for being a super 
learner and being 
caring towards others. 
Skylarks:  
Molly for amazing 
learning at home. 
Kestrels:  
Ross for working hard 
with his writing.  
 
Golden Table: 5 
 
 
Star of the week certificates 
are given out every week in 
Sharing assembly. Please 
join us to hear all about our 
learning this week. 

 A Reminder 
Please remember that school finishes at 
3.15pm. Children should be collected on 
time as it can be very distressing to have 
nobody there at pick up time. If you are 
going to be late please ensure you contact 
the school office.  If your child is staying for 
a club please ensure that they are picked up 
at 4.15pm.  

 
 
 
Thank you to all those people who donated cakes and money to our 
bake sale on Monday. The children spent all morning cooking up a 
storm and we raised £76 for Self Help Africa. 
We will be able to give you a grand total 
when all the sponsorship money has been 
collected and counted. We ask that all 
donations are collected and handed in by 
Wednesday 19th October. Thank you for  
all support.   

Conker Day  
Mrs Galletly will be running her conker 
tournament for Keystage 2 again this year. 
Children will be given the opportunity to sign up 
for this (there are limited spaces). Conkers will 
be provided but the children will need to bring 
the strings with (big) knots at the end. The 
tournament will take place on Friday 21st 
October 2016. So get practising that technique!  

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Your views matter.  
We would like to say thank you to all those parents who have been saying very positive things about the 
start of this academic year. To help continue to move the school forward we would like to hear from you. 

• What about your child’s experience is different this year? 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• How could we improve your child's learning opportunities this year? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please comment on the questions above and return to the office, you can add your name or 
leave it anonymous if you would prefer.  
 Dates for you diary 
Wednesday 19th October 2016: Deadline for sponsorship money 
Thursday 20th October 2016: School disco 5.30-7.30 
Friday 21st October 2016: Conker tournament 1.30pm 
Friday 21st October 2016: Last day of school   
Monday 1st November2016: Children return to school  
Wednesday 3rd November 2016: PATHS meeting for all parents in hall 9am 
Thursday 3rd November 2016: Parents evening (sign-up sheets on classroom doors)  
Thursday 10th November 2016: Federation Day  
Friday 11th November 2016: Remembrance Service 
Friday 18th November 2016: Bag to school being collected  


